
 
 

Date: July 21, 2021 PCN- 9593 

Product Change Notification 
 

Change Title: 
Product part number change from HDMI to HD19 
 

Product (s) Affected: 
DCC-HDMIB-310, DCC-HDMIT-310, DCP-HDMIB-F, DCP-HDMIT-F, DCP-HDMIB-HD, DCP-
HDMIT-HD, DCP-HDMIB-SC, DCP-HDMIT-SC 
 
 
 
 
 

Reason for Change: 
"HDMI" is a registered Trademark name. Conxall uses its own name HD19 for the same HDMI Style 
connectors. 
 
 
Description of Change: 
Change Conxall product with HDMI callout to HD19, for all above part numbers. 
 
 

Estimated Schedule of Change: 
IMMEDIATELY 

 
 
 
 

Customer Acknowledgement Form 
(To be filled out by the customer and returned to Conxall) 

 
The indicated Customer Notification letter was received and acknowledged by the undersigned authority. 
 
Name: 
 Signature        Print 
    (Electronic Signature is acceptable) 
 
Company:      Location: 
 
Title:       Date: 
 
 
 
Please return the signed PCN form to the attention of: Switchcraft Customer Service Department 
       kmoricette@switchcraft.com   
       FAX:   773-792-2129 

Switchcraft Office:  5555 North Elston Ave, Chicago, IL  60630 
 

Conxall Office:  601 E. Wildwood Ave., Villa Park, IL60181 


